

Executive Director

15 September 2025

Dear St Luke's Primary School Staff and Community,

I am writing to inform you of an important change in the schools' leadership in term four and for the 2026 school year.

At short notice, and with a great spirit of generosity, Mr. David Keenan, Principal of St Luke's, has agreed to step into the role of Interim Principal at St. Joseph's Primary School Benalla from Week five of Term four and throughout the 2026 school year. We are proud of David's achievements as a principal, and given his stellar leadership capacity, know he will bring his substantial knowledge, skill and expertise to the principal role at Benalla while we seek a new substantive principal for that school.

In David's absence, Jennifer (Jen) McKillop Deputy Principal at St Luke's Primary School, Shepparton has been appointed to the Acting Principal role from Week 5 next term and the 2026 school year. With Jen's strong capacity and love of the school, we are confident that this arrangement will ensure continuity and stability for the St Luke's school community.

I am sure you will join me in congratulating David on this appointment and wishing him all the best for this interim role – we expect he will be back with you at St Luke's as Principal at the beginning of the 2027 school year.

Peace and blessings,

I Jan J

Kate Fogarty

Executive Director, Catholic Education Sandhurst Limited.

